
   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Venue:  Taverham High School, Beech Avenue, Taverham, Norwich NR8 6HP 

Date:     Tuesday 8 November 2016 

Time:     9.30 –1.00pm 

 

This course has been specifically designed for anyone who has contact with a child 

with dyslexia of school age e.g. parents / guardians, grandparents or other family 

members. 

Prior Knowledge:    You do not need to know anything about dyslexia. 

Course Content:

 how to help with homework  
 How to support further reading and spelling development  
 How to support difficulty with organisation and memory 
 How to communicate with school if there is a conflict  

 

Course Fee:  £25 per person, to include some dyslexia friendly resources, hand-outs 

and refreshments. 

To book: please contact Cathy Partington at:  

C_partington@taverhamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk  for a booking form or telephone 01603 

860505 ex 239 for further enquiries. 

Dyslexia Awareness 

For Parents 


